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The meeting minutes were not attached as stated so I emailed WIA via the email above and asked for them. Bob provided meeting minutes from 1968 as well as a letter from Planning staff in 1989. However, the meeting minutes were only discussing a change of zoning from A-5 to PUD with no mention of who has authority over setback regulations. The letter he provided mentioned authority, however, it was over Lake Woodmoor Subdivision which is within the boundaries of the PUD established in the BoCC meeting minutes. The property in question is not in Lake Woodmoor Subdivision nor is it part of the PUD established via these documents. 


